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WBHA Statement on Announcement of Great Lakes Wolf Summit 
 

 
May 9, 2016 – Madison – Earlier today, Senator Tiffany and Representative Jarchow 
announced plans to host a Great Lakes Wolf Summit focused on the necessity for state-
led wolf management programs. The following is a statement from Wisconsin Bear 
Hunters Association President, Carl Schoettel: 
 
“We applaud this initiative from Senator Tiffany and Representative Jarchow. Every 
day we witness the consequences of the irresponsible decision of an out of touch 
Federal judge. Wolves need to be managed, just like all of our other wildlife. The State 
of Wisconsin has an excellent track record of managing wolves. Congress needs to act 
to return to science based wolf policy." 
 
For more information please contact Carl Schoettel at 414.531.2296. 


